
 

 

Sad News: Pat Theberge's Mother 
 
Our sincere sympathy is extended to Pat Theberge for the death of her mother, Florence Dumont 
Theberge, on October 19. 
 
Visiting hours will be held at the John Breen Funeral Home, 35 Merrimack St., North Andover, MA 
on Monday, October 24, from 4PM - 8PM. 
 

The full obituary can be found at www.breenfuneralhome.com/obituaries. 

 
Pat's address, for those who want to send a card, is 31 Davis St., Lawrence, MA 01843. 

  

 


